
Pre-K Home Learning Plan: ​Week 8 
 
Dear Pre-K Families,  
 

It feels absolutely bizarre to write “Week 8” at 
the top of this paper. Our new, and thankfully 
temporary, “normal” has seemed to go by 
incredibly fast and slow at the same time.  
 

I hope you are well and I’m excited to explore 
our last unit together as the weather gets 
warmer! Details about Unit 6, titled “Things That 
Grow,” are in the May Newsletter.  

 
Take care, 
Ms. 

Valente 


